
Call for academics to carry out research on IFRS 7 Financial Instruments: 
Disclosures 

The International Accounting Standards Board (IASB) is looking to appoint a team of 
2-3 researchers to complete a research project on IFRS 7 Financial Instruments: 

Disclosure. The project will commence on 1 August 2023 and should be completed 
by 1 December 2023. 

  

The researchers will collect data from listed companies on how these entities provide 
credit risk-related information in their annual financial statements and how they 

apply the credit risk disclosure requirements in IFRS 7. The findings of this research 
will be summarised in a report that will be used by IASB staff and the IASB to inform 

the post-implementation review (PIR) of IFRS 9 Financial Instruments. The 
researchers will work closely with, and receive guidance from, IASB staff.  

  

A fee of £8,000 will be payable for the project; terms and conditions will apply. See 
below for more details.  

  

Candidates who wish to be considered for this opportunity should: 

• Currently hold a PhD/DPhil in the field of Accounting or Finance.  
• Possess sufficient knowledge of IFRS Accounting Standards and their 

application. Expertise in accounting for financial instruments is preferred. 
Practical experience in the financial services sector would be highly 

advantageous.  
• Have previous experience in academic research and associated activities, and 

participation in collaborative research projects.  
• Have excellent spoken and written English communication skills. 

Interested applicants should send a covering letter detailing how you meet the 
specified criteria and a CV/résumé (including research publications) to Ana Simpson 

by 21 July 2023.  

  

For more information please check the link below:  

https://www.ifrs.org/news-and-events/news/2023/06/call-for-academics-to-carry-out-
research-ifrs-7/ 
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